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#exceptionaleveryday 
 

www.birdinbushprimary.co.uk      @birdinbushSE15 

New Clubs Available for signing up today! 
 

Many of these clubs offered as free.. Wow! 
 

Monday—Year 4 –6 Board Games Club— 
  up to 12 free places 

 

Wednesday—Year 1 –2 Games on the Ezyroller Go Karts 
£15 per pupil (equivalent to £2.50 a week) 

 

Wednesday—Year 3 – 6 Reading Book Club—                               
up to 10 free places (pupils will become librarians as well) 

 

Wednesday—Year 3 – 6  Homework/Practice Club—  
up to 10 pupils—£20 per pupil  

 

Thursday—Year 3-6 Chess and Scrabble Club— 
up to 12 free places 

 

Friday—Year 1-2  Multi Sports Club—£20 per pupil 
 

Friday —Year 3-6 Ezyroller Basketball—£15 per pupil 
 

Friday  - Year 2—4 Gospel Choir—up to 12 free places 
 

Where payable club this is six weeks up to end of term 
All bookings via the school office 

(office@birdinbush.southwark.sch.uk)  

Next up—Spain Day and North African Day at 
Bird in Bush School 

Wednesday 1st November:  Spain Day  
(If you are a Spanish speaking family, please see separate invitation letter)  

Thursday 2nd November: North African Day 
(Algeria, Egypt and Morocco countries coming together to celebrate)  

After School Provision at          
Bird in Bush School  

(daily 3.15—5.45 p.m.) 

£8 a child  
+ a new offer of £4 for each sibling attending  

Bookable daily in advance via the school office by 10.00 a.m. on 
the day. Please note all attendance follows school policy re 

Health & Safety, Behaviour and Safeguarding  

Please see overleaf for exceptional Parents Survey Headlines 
96%  My child is happy at school and I have the necessary feedback from the school 
90%  If I raised a concern, I feel confident my child’s school would respond well 
99%  I would recommend my child’s school to other parents/carers 
90%  The school supports my child’s wider personal development 



 

 

Parents Survey Autumn 2023 

96%+  My child is happy at school and I have the necessary feedback from the school 
90%+   If  I raised a concern, I feel confident my child’s school would respond well 

99%  I would recommend my child’s school to other parents/carers 
90%+  The school supports my child’s wider personal development 

& especially 

pleasing 

 

Exceptional thanks to 
all who completed 

their survey 

All parent feedback is 

used in our School 

Development Plans 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our next School Book Fair is  
Week Commencing November 16th—

see you there  

We hope every parent/carer at Bird in Bush School has felt 
hugely supported in better understanding how they can   

promote reading with their child? 
This term, the school has not only advocated for how        

parents/carers can support their child with their phonics 
and early reading but we know you will all be aware of the 

importance of reading every day with their child.  
Have you filled in your reading journal, daily?! 

 
Next up… buying and looking after every book given to your 

child at this time. See you at the book fairs/shops ahead. 



 

Please can you sign up for the International cooking days that we would like to offer to our 
children to celebrate our International diversity at Bird in Bush School.  

 
 

The idea is on this day in the playground, we share with our children foods of this country. 

 

 

If you are willing to cook dishes on a set date please inform Miss Patrice in the school office. Thank you  

ENGLAND GREECE 
POLAND NIGERIA 
BANGLADESH JAMAICA 

GHANA 

SOUTH AMERICA 

SPAIN NORTH AFRICA 

SIERRA LEONE 

ETHIOPIA/ERITREA  
AFGHANISTAN 

 

VIETNAM 



 

 

Bangladeshi Day was a great suc-
cess thanks to Mr Imran’s Chicken 
Curry and Miss Shaz Sous Chef 
work. Teamwork in action! 

Two more Bird in Bush Countries celebrated this week! 

Jamaica Day—led by Ms Lossa Grant and Miss 

Thompson + some lovely parent contributions 



Sign up for your child to have their flu 
immunisation at school by contacting 

the school office team 

 



Half Term Holiday Food Vouchers 
All schools in Southwark are now on board with the changes and have shared the data with the 
Council that will enable all vouchers for the October half term to be delivered directly to parents/
carers from Southwark Council. Vouchers will no longer be sent from the Bird in Bush School 
office team. The office team will continue to take information from parents/carers to support any 
new application for Pupil Premium support. It is essential that all parents/carers do apply if your 
family circumstances support such an application or you are at No Recourse to Public Funding.  

Key Dates after the half term to remember 
Monday 23rd—Friday 27th October  Half Term Week 
 

Monday 30th October       School closed to pupils—Staff Training Day 
 

Friday 24th November       School closed to pupils—Staff Training Day 
 

Thursday 21st December      School finishes for holidays—from 12.00 noon 
 

Monday 25th December—Friday 5th January   Winter Holidays 
 

Tuesday 2nd—Friday 5th January   CHAMPS Winter 2024. The only school in Southwark 
offering free holiday club to its pupils (Year 1 to 6). Sign up with the school office for places  
 

Monday 8th January       School reopens for Spring Term 2024 


